
Diversity and Inclusion Champions 

Membership Intake Form 

 

Please print legibly 

NAME:        UARK EMAIL: 

 

Position Title and Unit: 

 

Did you attend the kick-off event?  _____Yes                      _______No 

If you did not attend the kick-off event were you referred by someone that did attend 
the event and did they provide you with a copy of the abbreviated power point that 
includes information on the purpose and expectations?  _____Yes                   _______No 

 

Employment Status (Circle, Mark or Highlight All that apply):  

Staff   Faculty   

Fulltime  Part-time  

 

In terms of Diversity and Inclusion, what group(s) do you belong to (meaning you self-
identify as a member of the group) and are comfortable speaking or engaging on behalf 
of that group.  Examples include but are not limited to the following identities, (Women, 
Abilities, Veterans, , Rural, African American, Middle Eastern, Latino/Latinx, Native 
American or First Nations, LGBTQIA+, Men (and groups can include intersections such as 
African American Women, White Men)? 

In terms of Diversity and Inclusion, what group do you self-identify with as an ally 
(meaning you are not a member of the group but are supportive of the group) and are 
comfortable engaging in supportive ways with that group.  Examples include but are not 
limited to following identities (Women, Abilities, Veterans, First Generation, Rural, 
African American, Middle Eastern, Latino/Latinx, Native American or First Nations, 
LGBTQIA+, Men (and groups can include intersections such as African American Women, 
White Men)? 

 



What skills and abilities are you comfortable contributing to this important work? 
Examples include but are not limited to (public relations, recruitment, social media, 
writing, developing power points, delivering presentations and talks, organizing, 
planning, leadership, research, behind the scenes support, note keeping, creative 
expression (poems, art etc.), or showing up for events etc.? 

 

 

From your perspective what are one or two important issues that our campus needs to 
address relative to diversity and inclusion. 

 

 

 

 

I understand the charge and agree to govern myself accordingly. 

 

Signature:           Date:     

 

 

 

Please scan or take a picture of both pages of this completed form and return to 
Ms. Lambey dvrsty@uark.edu or drop it by 415 Administration.  If you send it via 
email, please include Champions Membership Form in the subject line.   

mailto:dvrsty@uark.edu

